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NOTE TO USERS

DISCONTINUATION OF
THE IMAQ PCI-1408

National Instruments is discontinuing the IMAQ PCI-1408 board, cable,

and software for Windows and Mac OS. You must place your order for

these products by June 15, 2001, and accept delivery for that order by

June 29, 2001.

Important Dates

Final Order: June 15, 200l

Final Delivery: June 29, 2001

PCI-1408 quantities are limited. Please submit lifetime buy orders by

June 15, 2001. After this date, these products will no longer be available,

so please account for attrition of your current product when calculating

your lifetime buy quantities. As stated in the warranty, National

Instruments will continue to offer its standard one-year warranty for

products purchased by June 15, 2001.

Alternative Solution

National Instruments offers the PCI-1409 (778200-01) as a direct drop-in

alternative to the PCI-1408. NI-IMAQ ensures interchangeable camera

support, so you need not alter existing code in order to use the PCI-1409.

The PCI-1409 uses a 68-pin VHDCI connector, which differs from the

25-pin DSUB connector on the PCI-1408. An adaptor (PN 187797-0R3) is

available for interfacing custom PCI-1408 cables with the PCI-1409.

For information on PCI-1409 functionality, visit ni.com/vision.



Information

If you have questions about purchasing PCI-1408 boards, cables, or

software, please contact your local National Instruments sales

representative, or contact:

Jason Mulliner

Vision Marketing Manager

National Instruments

(512) 683-5364

jason.mulliner@ni.com
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